
VLT1 UP-TO-THE-MINUTE NEWS
Did You Know?

VLT1 Property Manager Change

                                     Kevin Sanders

VLT1’s Property Manager Kevin Sanders is no longer serving in this position. 
Braeside Management will be announcing a new Property Manager.

Kevin Sanders is well-regarded by many VLT1 residents. Comments about 
him from this past year’s Owner Survey included the following:

• I believe Kevin Sanders does an outstanding job! He exemplifies…
knowledge, communication, responsiveness, and accessibility. 

• Kevin Sanders in the face of Braeside, and provides exceptional service 
to the VLT1 owners and the Board.

• Kevin is knowledgeable, courteous, accessible even during the 
pandemic, responds promptly to concerns, does his best to listen and 
fix problems, (and) has expertise in important areas. 

• Kevin is a treasure!

VLT1 residents thank Kevin for his service, and wish him the best as he 
embarks on new endeavors.



Chestnut Avenue Expansion Update

The Village of Glenview’s Chestnut Avenue Expansion Project and its 
possible effects on our community was discussed at the July 13, 2021 
Communications/Owner Involvement Commission. 

Commission participants Paul Kaiser and Shelley Riskin have been in 
touch with the Village coordinator of the project, Director of 
Engineering Arianna Webb. They will arrange for her to answer VLT1 
resident questions at a meeting this autumn, when Village of Glenview 
plans are formalized. For more information, see the VLT1 Spring, 2021 
Newsletter,  available on our website. To contact Ms. Webb directly, call 
847-724-1400.

Do you have additional informational news for this 
feature?  If so, please contact Shelley Riskin: 

bookjoy1@gmail.com; 847-767-7419.
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